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Notice of Temporary Road Closure 
 

Please be aware that there will be a temporary road closure due to construction on East D 

Avenue, in between East Gull Lake Drive and South Gull Lake Drive, in Ross Township from 

Monday, October 3rd until Friday, October 7th. This closure is to allow for a lateral tie in with an 

existing sewer connection. Due to the manner of construction, this will be a complete road 

closure to all thru traffic, access will still be available to homes and businesses for this period. 

Detailed signage and detour route will be posted on the roadsides as well as notification sent to 

school districts, trash services, post office, and county dispatch. During this closure, please find 

alternate routes and watch for detours. 

 

We appreciate your patience during this construction period. If you have specific questions 

regarding the project, please contact Ben Phelps with Cornerstone Construction Management 

at (269) 321-0200. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ben Phelps 

Ben@CornerstoneCM.com 

 

 

 

 

 


